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Foreword

David W. Rackham

Director, IERS

The Institute for Educational Research and Service
(IERS) is an academic organisation dedicated to the
promotion and support of research and service in the
field of education and its various cognate disciplines
and professions. As the current director of the IERS,
| am pleased to present for your consideration Volume
45 of the Institute’s annual publication, Educational
Studies. In this issue, you will find articles authored by
scholars in a variety of fields related to the mandate
of the Institute, including the philosophy of education,
multicultural education, educational technology and
communication, community psychology, social psy-
chology, clinical psychology, and language research
and teaching. | hope you will find these articles to be
interesting and stimulating and useful to your own
efforts in educational research and service.

As one might expect in a journal encouraging contri-
butions from a range of disciplines, a variety of theo-
retical perspectives and methodologies will be found
in the articles presented here. In the interests of
coherence, recent editors have sought to encourage
a sense of unity in diversity, at least in terms of such
routine matters as referencing and citation style. |
hope that this ongoing effort meets with your satis-
faction and approval.

In response to comments from various members of
the Institute, we are including in this issue an outline
of the maijor activities of the Institute this past year,
including a list of Institute-Sponsored lectures and
summaries of Institute-Affiliated projects, including
the ongoing Bilingual Children’s Educational Project
(BCEP) and the Jissen-Share-No-Kai, both of which
are devoted to encouraging a sense of multicultural-
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ism and multilingualism in their participating members.
While much of this information is regularly updated on
the Institute's Website (http://subsite.icu.ac.jp/iers),
many Institute members apparently find it easier to
keep abreast of the Institute’s activities through the
medium of this printed journal. The Institute also
maintains an open Archives available to students,
faculty and anyone interested in the activities of the
Institute.

Educational Studies is now distributed to more than
200 libraries and institutions around the world. To our
readers at home and abroad, we thank you for your
interest and concern and we welcome any comments
and sugegstions you care to share with us.

Almost every year we find one or more members
retiring from the Institute. In this issue we gratefully
acknowledge the contributions of Prof. Yoshihiro
Akutsu who is retiring from the ICU Graduate School
of Education after many years of service to both the
undergraduate and graduate programs at ICU. As a
longstanding member of the |ERS, his presence and
contributions to the Institute will be missed, but we
wish him well in his retirement and any future acade-
mic endeavours he may choose to pursue in his field
of educational technology and communication.
Finally, | would like to extend my appreciation to the
kind support | have enjoyed from all members of the
Institute over this past year. To Mr. Akira Nakayama,
our assistant editor, who will be leaving in April, 2003
to take up a position at another university in Japan, 1
extend my heartfelt thanks and very best wishes for

success in his transition 1o a new academic setting.



